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research. Celebrating the broad diversity in U.S. schools, the Handbook of
Research on Educational Leadership for Equity and Diversity critiques the
inequities connected to that diversity, and provides evidence-based practices to
promote student success for all children.
Making Big Schools Feel Small Paul S. George 2000 Increasing numbers of middle
school educators believe that the education of young adolescents can be enhanced
when teachers and students are members of classrooms and small team groups
characterized by long-lasting relationships. This book describes how to offer
students the benefits of smallness within increasingly larger schools by ensuring
long-term teacher-student relationships. Three major ways of achieving such
relationships are detailed: (1) multiage grouping; (2) looping; and (3) schoolswithin-a-school. Research on middle school organizational patterns is summarized.
Also presented are the findings of a national survey on long-term teacher-student
relationships that gathered the opinions of 105 educators, 586 parents, and 1,100
students from 33 schools. Guidelines for practitioners interested in implementing
long-term teacher-student relationships to make big schools seem small conclude
the book. (Contains 53 references.) (KB)
Test Prep: Grade 8 (Flash Kids Harcourt Family Learning) Flash Kids 2005-06
Standardized test-taking skills for reading, math and language for grade 8.
Engaging the Online Learner Rita-Marie Conrad 2011-03-23 Engaging the Online
Learner This updated edition includes an innovative framework—the Phases of
Engagement—that helps learners become more involved as knowledge generators and
cofacilitators of a course. The book also provides specific ideas for tested
activities (collected from experienced online instructors across the nation) that
can go a long way to improving online learning. Engaging the Online Learner offers
the tools and information needed to: Convert classroom activities to an online
environment Assess the learning that occurs as a result of collaborative
activities Phase in activities that promote engagement among online learners Build
peer interaction through peer partnerships and team activities Create authentic
activities and implement games and simulations Praise for Engaging the Online
Learner "The Phases of Engagement framework provides a road map for creating
community at each phase of an online course. This book is an invaluable guide to
innovative practices for online learning." –Judith V. Boettcher, coauthor of The
Online Teaching Survival Guide "Engagement is the heart of online learning. The
authors have developed an encyclopedia of tried-and-true learner engagement
activities that are authentic and ready to use." –Donald P. Ely, professor
emeritus, instructional design, development and evaluation in the School of
Education, Syracuse University

Kindergarten Reading Readiness Sylvan Learning 2019-01-08 Includes a $10 discount
coupon off your child's Skills Assessment at a Sylvan Learning Center. Sylvan's
Kindergarten Reading Readiness workbook will help your child learn the basic
skills needed to read in a fun and engaging way. It is full of curriculum-based
activities that strengthen an emerging reader's ability to recognize and
understand basic words and text. Each activity focuses on a skill needed to become
a superstar reader. Why Sylvan Products Work Sylvan Learning Workbooks won a 2009
Honors Award from the National Parenting Publications Awards (NAPPA) as a top book
series for children in the elementary-aged category. The NAPPA is the nation's
most comprehensive awards program for children's products and parenting resources,
and has been critically reviewing products since 1990. The Award recognizes Sylvan
Learning Workbooks as some of the most innovative and useful products geared to
parents. Sylvan's proven system inspires kids to learn and has helped children
nationwide catch up, keep up, and get ahead in school. Sylvan has been a trusted
partner for parents for thirty years, and has based their supplemental education
success on programs developed through a focus on the highest educational standards
and detailed research. Sylvan's line of educational products equips families with
fun, effective, and grade-appropriate learning tools. Our workbooks and learning
kits feature activities, stories, and games to reinforce the skills children need
to develop and achieve their academic potential. Students will reap the rewards of
improved confidence and a newfound love of learning.
Handbook of Research on Educational Leadership for Equity and Diversity Linda C.
Tillman 2013-08-21 The rapid growth of diversity within U.S. schooling and the
heightened attention to the lack of equity in student achievement, school
completion, and postsecondary attendance has made equity and diversity two of the
principle issues in education, educational leadership, and educational leadership
research. The Handbook of Research on Educational Leadership for Equity and
Diversity is the first research-based handbook that comprehensively addresses the
broad diversity in U.S. schools by race, ethnicity, culture, language, gender,
disability, sexual identity, and class. The Handbook both highly values the
critically important strengths and assets that diversity brings to the United
States and its schools, yet at the same time candidly critiques the destructive
deficit thinking, biases, and prejudices that undermine school success for many
groups of students. Well-known chapter authors explore diversity and related
inequities in schools and the achievement problems these issues present to school
leaders. Each chapter reviews theoretical and empirical evidence of these
inequities and provides research-based recommendations for practice and for future
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Using Technology with Classroom Instruction that Works Howard Pitler 2012
Technology is ubiquitous, and its potential to transform learning is immense. The
first edition of Using Technology with Classroom Instruction That Works answered
some vital questions about 21st century teaching and learning: What are the best
ways to incorporate technology into the curriculum? What kinds of technology will
best support particular learning tasks and objectives? How does a teacher ensure
that technology use will enhance instruction rather than distract from it? This
revised and updated second edition of that best-selling book provides fresh
answers to these critical questions, taking into account the enormous
technological advances that have occurred since the first edition was published,
including the proliferation of social networks, mobile devices, and web-based
multimedia tools. It also builds on the up-to-date research and instructional
planning framework featured in the new edition of Classroom Instruction That
Works, outlining the most appropriate technology applications and resources for
all nine categories of effective instructional strategies: * Setting objectives
and providing feedback * Reinforcing effort and providing recognition *
Cooperative learning * Cues, questions, and advance organizers * Nonlinguistic
representations * Summarizing and note taking * Assigning homework and providing
practice * Identifying similarities and differences * Generating and testing
hypotheses Each strategy-focused chapter features examples--across grade levels
and subject areas, and drawn from real-life lesson plans and projects--of teachers
integrating relevant technology in the classroom in ways that are engaging and
inspiring to students. The authors also recommend dozens of word processing
applications, spreadsheet generators, educational games, data collection tools,
and online resources that can help make lessons more fun, more challenging, and-most of all--more effective.
Parental Involvement and Academic Success William Jeynes 2010-09-13 Providing an
objective assessment of the influence of parental involvement and what aspects of
parental participation can best maximize the educational outcomes of students,
this volume is structured to guide readers to a thorough understanding of the
history, practice, theories, and impact of parental involvement. Cutting-edge
research and meta-analyses offer vital insight into how different types of
students benefit from parental engagement and what types of parental involvement
help the most. Unique among works on the topic, Parental Involvement and Academic
Success: uses meta-analysis to enable readers to understand what the overall body
of research on a given topic indicates examines research results in terms of their
practical implications focuses significantly on the influence of parental
involvement on minority students’ academic success Important reading for anyone
involved in home-school relations/parental involvement in education, this book is
highly relevant for courses devoted to or which include treatment of the topic.
Leadership and School Culture Philip Hallinger 1994
Teacher Quality and Education Policy in India Preeti Kumar 2021-04-01 By drawing
on quantitative data and qualitative analyses of five major national education
policies implemented in India over the last 15 years, this comprehensive volume
explores their impact on teacher quality and perceived effectiveness, explaining
how this relates to variations in student performance. Responding to a national
agenda to increase the quality of the Indian teacher workforce, Teacher Quality
and Education Policy in India critically questions the application of human
capital theory to Indian education policy. Chapters provide in-depth and
strategically structured analyses of five national policies – including the
recently approved National Education Policy (NEP) 2020 – to see how Indian
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policymakers use teacher quality as a driver and measurement of education and
national economic development. Ultimately, the text offers evidence-based policy
recommendations to improve teacher quality in India, suggesting that while all
five policies have contributed significant frameworks and recommendations for
teacher quality reform, they have failed to move beyond a symbolic function. Given
its rigorous methodological approach, this book will be a valuable addition to the
under-researched question of education policymaking in postcolonial contexts. It
will be an indispensable resource not only for scholars working on policymaking in
the Indian context, but also for those working at the intersection of education,
teacher development, and policymaking in developing countries.
The Earth Moon & Sun Ron Marson 1993 Improvise compasses and quadrants to track
the sun and moon across a graph paper sky. Cover a tennis ball in a beautiful
earth wrapper, then tilt it towards a tennis-ball sun to comprehend seasons. Wrap
a Ping-Pong ball halfway in black tape to model moon phases that wax and wane.
Fathom heavenly motions indoors and out!
Direct Instruction Mathematics Marcy Stein 2017-05-24 Rev. ed. of: Designing
effective mathematics instruction / Marcy Stein, Jerry Silbert, Douglas Carnine,
3rd ed., 1997.
Reading Instruction That Works, Fourth Edition Michael Pressley 2014-10-07 This
widely adopted text and K-8 practitioner resource demonstrates how successful
literacy teachers combine explicit skills instruction with an emphasis on reading
for meaning. Distinguished researcher Richard L. Allington builds on the late
Michael Pressley's work to explain the theories and findings that guide balanced
teaching and illustrate what exemplary lessons look like in action. Detailed
examples offer a window into highly motivating classrooms around the country.
Comprehensive in scope, the book discusses specific ways to build word
recognition, fluency, vocabulary, and comprehension, especially for readers who
are struggling. New to This Edition *Updated throughout to reflect important
recent research advances. *Chapter summing up the past century's reading debates
and the growing acceptance of balanced teaching. *New and revised vignettes of
exemplary teachers.
Creatively Gifted Students are not like Other Gifted Students Kyung Hee Kim
2013-04-20 This book focuses on the needs of creatively gifted students and how
schools can meet those needs. Creatively gifted students show exceptional levels
of creativity. These students may or may not have developed other talents and
abilities, yet. Even when their abilities and talents are apparent, the needs of
creatively gifted students may not be recognized by current gifted education
programs. Regardless of whether a creatively gifted student is included in these
programs, schools often inadvertently ignore their special needs. The goal of this
book is to share the newest research about the attributes and needs of creatively
gifted students and the kinds of programs that best address those special needs.
The overarching goal of this book is to share with scholars, educators, and
practitioners the latest research on creatively gifted students and the kinds of
programs that best meet the unique needs of these students. Through the knowledge
and experiences shared here, we hope to help close the gap between what these
children need and what they are getting.
Rethinking Value-Added Models in Education Audrey Amrein-Beardsley 2014-04-24
Since passage of the of No Child Left Behind Act in 2001, academic researchers,
econometricians, and statisticians have been exploring various analytical methods
of documenting students‘ academic progress over time. Known as value-added models
(VAMs), these methods are meant to measure the value a teacher or school adds to
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student learning from one year to the next. To date, however, there is very little
evidence to support the trustworthiness of these models. What is becoming
increasingly evident, yet often ignored mainly by policymakers, is that VAMs are
1) unreliable, 2) invalid, 3) nontransparent, 4) unfair, 5) fraught with
measurement errors and 6) being inappropriately used to make consequential
decisions regarding such things as teacher pay, retention, and termination.
Unfortunately, their unintended consequences are not fully recognized at this
point either. Given such, the timeliness of this well-researched and thoughtful
book cannot be overstated. This book sheds important light on the debate
surrounding VAMs and thereby offers states and practitioners a highly important
resource from which they can move forward in more research-based ways.
Feel-Bad Education Alfie Kohn 2011-04-05 Mind-opening writing on what kids need
from school, from one of education’s most outspoken voices Almost no writer on
schools asks us to question our fundamental assumptions about education and
motivation as boldly as Alfie Kohn. The Washington Post says that “teachers and
parents who encounter Kohn and his thoughts come away transfixed, ready to change
their schools.” And Time magazine has called him “perhaps the country’s most
outspoken critic of education’s fixation on grades [and] test scores.” Here is
challenging and entertaining writing on where we should go in American education,
in Alfie Kohn’s unmistakable voice. He argues in the title essay with those who
think that high standards mean joylessness in the classroom. He reflects
thoughtfully on the question “Why Self-Discipline Is Overrated.” And in an essay
for the New York Times, which generated enormous response, he warns against the
dangers of both punishing and praising children for what they do instead of
parenting “unconditionally.” Whether he’s talking about school policy or the
psychology of motivation, Kohn gives us wonderfully provocative—and utterly
serious—food for thought. This new book will be greeted with enthusiasm by his
many readers, and by teachers and parents seeking a refreshing perspective on
today’s debates about kids and schools.
Test Prep, Grade 8 School Specialty Publishing 2001-03-20 Developed by experts
experienced in high-stakes testing, American Education Publishing Test Prep
provides the essential preparation that young learners need to achieve success on
proficiency tests. American Education Publishing Test Prep takes the mystery out
of what to expect on test day by explaining strategies and techniques for
answering different kinds of questions. Multiple tests in reading, math, and
language arts provide comprehensive practice in key subjects required for
proficiency. Features: ~ Test-taking strategies and techniques ~ Expert practice
for required proficiency tests ~ Explains reading, math, and language arts terms ~
Includes answer key and time management tips
Mathematics Framework for California Public Schools California. Curriculum
Development and Supplemental Materials Commission 2006 "Adopted by the California
State Board of Education, March 2005"--Cover.
Breaking the Rules Edgar Howard Schuster 2003 The author examines the topic of
grammar, suggesting ways of teaching grammar rules that should never be broken,
and identifying what he calls "myth rules" that are commonly taught but
infrequently followed, and that can hinder students' interest in writing.
Texts and Lessons for Content-area Reading Harvey Daniels 2011 With this book, the
authors support content-area and language arts teachers alike by pairing more than
75 short, kid-tested reproducible nonfiction texts with 33 simple, ready-to-go
lessons that deepen comprehension and support effective collaboration.--[book
cover]
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Developing and Using Classroom Assessments Albert Oosterhof 2014-01-27 This is the
eBook of the printed book and may not include any media, website access codes, or
print supplements that may come packaged with the bound book. For Test and
Measurement courses. Also appropriate as a supplement in an Educational Psychology
or Teaching Methods course where assessment is given more than cursory treatment.
This brief, inexpensive text focuses on how to write, construct, and use
assessments in the classroom. It continues to take a balanced approach to
assessment, involving both traditional and innovative techniques. It includes the
development and use of written tests, informal assessments, portfolios, and
performance assessments. This balanced approach to assessment is what prospective
teachers need when they get into the classroom.
Savage Inequalities Jonathan Kozol 2012 For two years, beginning in 1988, Jonathan
Kozol visited schools in neighborhoods across the country, from Illinois to
Washington D.C., and from New York to San Antonio. He spoke with teachers,
principals, superintendents, and, most important, children. What he found was
devastating. Not only were schools for rich and poor blatantly unequal, the gulf
between the two extremes was widening—and it has widened since. The urban schools
he visited were overcrowded and understaffed, and lacked the basic elements of
learning—including books and, all too often, classrooms for the students. In
Savage Inequalities, Kozol delivers a searing examination of the extremes of
wealth and poverty and calls into question the reality of equal opportunity in our
nation's schools.
Using Equity Audits in the Classroom to Reach and Teach All Students Kathryn Bell
McKenzie 2011-07-14 Raise your equity awareness quotient In this time of changing
demographics and increased diversity, many teachers find that existing strategies
to promote equity are only successful with some of the students in their classes.
This book provides teachers with new strategies and tools that will work for all
children, including those with diverse needs. The authors offer a wide range of
methods to help teachers: Assess their competency in teaching all students Embrace
self-reflection and be open to change Evaluate and assess student achievement
Develop high-quality teaching skills and an equity consciousness that leads to
success with all students
Get a Teaching Job NOW Mary C. Clement 2013-03-11 There ARE jobs for teachers, and
this step-by-step guide will help college students and career changers find those
jobs and get them. Whether you seek a job as a substitute teacher or full-time
pre-school, elementary, middle, or high school teacher, the strategies needed to
win a job are here. The job market has changed, and teachers no longer get jobs
just by just student teaching in a school. Today s candidates need to use online
search engines to find openings, and then produce a cover letter, resume, and
portfolio that showcases their training. Interviewing is much more than answering
the question, Tell me about yourself. Teacher candidates must master the art of
the behavior-based interview to sell their experience and expertise to employers.
When a candidate s Facebook page can make or break hiring, everything a potential
new teacher does is important."
Standards-Based Accountability Under No Child Left Behind Laura S. Hamilton
2007-05-24 Since 2001-2002, standards-based accountability provisions of the No
Child Left Behind Act of 2001 have shaped the work of public school teachers and
administrators in the United States. This book sheds light on how accountability
policies have been translated into actions at the district, school, and classroom
levels in three states.
Wrightslaw Special Education Legal Developments and Cases 2019 Peter Wright
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2020-07-10 Wrightslaw Special Education Legal Developments and Cases 2019 is
designed to make it easier for you to stay up-to-date on new cases and
developments in special education law.Learn about current and emerging issues in
special education law, including:* All decisions in IDEA and Section 504 ADA cases
by U.S. Courts of Appeals in 2019* How Courts of Appeals are interpreting the two
2017 decisions by the U.S. Supreme Court* Cases about discrimination in a daycare
center, private schools, higher education, discrimination by licensing boards in
national testing, damages, higher standards for IEPs and "least restrictive
environment"* Tutorial about how to find relevant state and federal cases using
your unique search terms
The Drug-Free Schools and Communities Act 1993
Attack of the Chicken Nugget Man Kumar Sathy 2011-03-01 A laugh-out-loud test-prep
book that will help second-through fifth-graders meet and exceed state performance
standards in language arts, mathematics, science, and social studies.
The Segregated Georgia School for the Deaf Ron Knorr 2015-07-24 In the years
following the American Civil War, few educational opportunities were provided to
newly-freed black citizens. The situation was compounded for black deaf children
in the American South. Efforts to educate these children were delayed and deferred
in most southern states. Even as the need for this education became obvious,
southern legislatures frequently denied or deferred any real educational
opportunities for black deaf children. In The Segregated Georgia School for the
Deaf, Ron Knorr and Clemmie Whatley tell the story of one such institution
designed to educate Georgia's black deaf children. Beginning with early efforts
during Reconstruction, Knorr and Whatley trace the often tumultuous and neglectful
history of the education for these students from the time of the Jim Crow South
through efforts during the Progressive Era to improve the plight of these
children. This history of the segregated school continues through two world wars
and the struggle for civil rights, ending with the ultimate desegregation of the
school. Rich with contemporary stories, firsthand accounts and interviews, and
photographs and illustrations of its history, The Segregated Georgia School for
the Deaf is a compelling story of heroic efforts to improve the lot of these
students along with the often shameful neglect of Georgia's most vulnerable
children.
Spectrum Test Prep, Grade 8 Spectrum 2015-01-05 Spectrum Test Prep Grade 8
includes strategy-based activities for language arts and math, test tips to help
answer questions, and critical thinking and reasoning. The Spectrum Test Prep
series for grades 1 to 8 was developed by experts in education and was created to
help students improve and strengthen their test-taking skills. The activities in
each book not only feature essential practice in reading, math, and language arts
test areas, but also prepare students to take standardized tests. Students learn
how to follow directions, understand different test formats, use effective
strategies to avoid common mistakes, and budget their time wisely. Step-by-step
solutions in the answer key are included. These comprehensive workbooks are an
excellent resource for developing skills for assessment success. Spectrum, the
best-selling workbook series, is proud to provide quality educational materials
that support your studentsÕ learning achievement and success.
Georgia Math! Carole Marsh 1996-09
The Pedagogy of Standardized Testing Arlo Kempf 2016-04-29 Based on a large-scale
international study of teachers in Los Angeles, Chicago, Ontario, and New York,
this book illustrates the ways increased use of high-stakes standardized testing
is fundamentally changing education in the US and Canada with a negative overall
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impact on the way teachers teach and students learn. Standardized testing makes
understanding students' strengths and weaknesses more difficult, and class time
spent on testing consumes scarce time and attention needed to support the success
of all students—further disadvantaging ELLs, students with exceptionalities, low
income, and racially minoritized students.
Teacher Evaluation Anthony J. Shinkfield 1995-11-30 Teacher Evaluation: Guide to
Professional Practice is organized around four dominant, interrelated core issues:
professional standards, a guide to applying the Joint Committee's Standards, ten
alternative models for the evaluation of teacher performance, and an analysis of
these selected models. The book draws heavily on research and development
conducted by the Federally funded national Center for Research on Educational
Accountability and Teacher Evaluation (CREATE). The reader will come to grasp the
essence of sound teacher evaluation and will be able to apply its principles,
facts, ideas, processes, and procedures. Finally, the book invites and assists
school professionals and other readers to examine the latest developments in
teacher evaluation.
The Zona Nathan L. Yocum 2012-02 It started with the Storms.The world got too hot
too fast. The weather wrecked Hell on man's shiny, pretty civilization. With the
heat and wet came bugs, with bugs came new diseases, and man's numbers and sanity
dwindled.The survivors reformed governments like petty shadows of the world's old
empires. They sought answers and justifications, they sought redemption for what
they perceived as man's holy smiting.Welcome to the Arizona Reformed Theocracy,
otherwise called The Zona.Here the Church rules with power absolute. The laws are
simple, all sin is punished swiftly. Preachers enforce the Church's words like old
West lawmen.But what happens when a Preacher refuses to kill? What happens when
men of honor take a stand against their rulers?
Using Equity Audits to Create Equitable and Excellent Schools Linda Skrla
2009-05-05 Use the power of equity audits to help eliminate achievement gaps and
educational bias! Grounded solidly in theory and the use of data, this resource
provides practical, easy-to-implement strategies for effectively using equity
audits to ensure a high-quality education for all students, regardless of socioeconomic class. Readers will discover how to increase equity awareness at school
and district levels and remedy inequalities in teacher quality, program design,
and student achievement by using: A set of “inequity indicators” for evaluating
schools, generating essential data, and identifying problem areas Nine skill sets
for improved equity-oriented teaching Charts, graphs, and support materials that
can be customized for specific settings
Mini-lessons for Literature Circles Harvey Daniels 2004 Harvey Daniels' Literature
Circles introduced tens of thousands of teachers to the power of student-led book
discussions. Nancy Steineke's Reading and Writing Together showed how a teacher
can nurture friendship and collaboration among young readers. Now, Daniels and
Steineke team up to focus on one crucial element of the Literature Circle model;
the short, teacher-directed lessons that begin, guide and follow-up every
successful book club meeting. Mini-lessons are the secret to book clubs that
click. Each of these forty-five short, focused, and practical lessons includes
Nancy and Harvey's actual classroom language and is formatted to help busy
teachers with point-by-point answers to the questions they most frequently ask.
How can I: steer my students toward deeper comprehension? get kids interested in
each others' ideas? make sure kids choose just-right books? help students schedule
their reading and meeting time? deal with kids who don't do the reading? get kids
to pay more attention to literary style and structure? help special education and
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ELL students to participate actively in book clubs? get kids to expand their
repertoire of reading strategies? make sure groups are on-task when I'm not
looking over their shoulder? introduce writing tools (including role sheets) that
support student discussion?. help shy or dominating members get the right amount
of "airtime?" give grades for book clubs without ruining the fun? use scientific
research to justify the classroom time I spend on literature circles? Each minilesson spells out everything from the time and materials needed to word-by-word
instructions for students. The authors even warn "what could go wrong," helping
teachers to avoid predictable management problems. With abundant student examples,
reproducible forms, photographs of kids in action, and recommended reading lists,
Mini-lessons for Literature Circles helps you deepen student book discussions,
create lifelong readers, and build a respectful classroom community.
Sheltered Content Instruction Jana J. Echevarria 2014-04-11 NOTE: Used books,
rentals, and purchases made outside of Pearson If purchasing or renting from
companies other than Pearson, the access codes for the Enhanced Pearson eText may
not be included, may be incorrect, or may be previously redeemed. Check with the
seller before completing your purchase. This package includes the Enhanced Pearson
eText and the loose-leaf version A popular text by renowned authors Jana
Echevarria and Anne Graves, Sheltered Content Instruction: Teaching English
Learners with Diverse Abilities , 5/e presents a complete guide to preparing
teachers to use the sheltered instruction approach to deliver content area
instruction to English learners. It includes recent research, best practices, and
policies that impact the education of English leaners, and gives teachers the
means to think about their own educational practices and the issues they should
consider when teaching English learners, especially those struggling academically.
Improve mastery and retention with the Enhanced Pearson eText The Enhanced Pearson
eText provides a rich, interactive learning environment designed to improve
student mastery of content. The Enhanced Pearson eText is: Engaging. The new
interactive, multimedia learning features were developed by the authors and other
subject-matter experts to deepen and enrich the learning experience. Convenient.
Enjoy instant online access from your computer or download the Pearson eText App
to read on or offline on your iPad® and Android® tablet.* Affordable. Experience
the advantages of the Enhanced Pearson eText along with all the benefits of print
for 40% to 50% less than a print bound book. *The Pearson eText App is available
on Google Play and in the App Store. It requires Android OS 3.1-4, a 7" or 10"
tablet, or iPad iOS 5.0 or later.
The SAGE Guide to Educational Leadership and Management Fenwick W. English
2015-01-29 The SAGE Guide to Educational Leadership and Management allows readers
to gain knowledge of educational management in practice while providing insights
into challenges facing educational leaders and the strategies, skills, and
techniques needed to enhance administrative performance. This guide emphasizes the

crct-teacher-manual-for-ga-2013

important skills that effective leaders must develop and refine, including
communication, developing teams, coaching and motivating, and managing time and
priorities. While being brief, simply written, and a highly practical overview for
individuals who are new to this field, this reference guide will combine practice
and research, indicate current issues and directions, and choices that need to be
made. Features & Benefits: 30 brief, signed chapters are organized in 10 thematic
parts in one volume available in a choice of electronic or print formats designed
to enable quick access to basic information. Selective boxes enrich and support
the narrative chapters with case examples of effective leadership in action.
Chapters conclude with bibliographic endnotes and references to further readings
to guide students to more in-depth presentations in other published sources. Back
matter includes an annotated listing of organizations, associations, and journals
focused on educational leadership and administration and a detailed index. This
reference guide will serve as a vital source of knowledge to any students pursuing
an education degree as well as for individuals interested in the subject matter
that do not have a strong foundation of the topic.
Number Talks Sherry Parrish 2010-04-01 "This resource supports new and experienced
educators who want to prepare for and design purposeful number talks for their
students; the author demonstrates how to develop grade-level-specific strategies
for addition, subtraction, multiplication, and division. Includes connections to
national standards, a DVD, reproducibles, bibliography, and index"--Provided by
publisher.
Teacher-Made Assessments Christopher R. Gareis 2015-03-24 Assessment is not only a
measure of student learning, but a means to student learning. This bestselling
book guides you in constructing and using your own classroom assessments,
including tests, quizzes, essays, and rubrics to improve student achievement. You
will learn how to weave together curriculum, instruction, and learning to make
assessment a more natural, useful part of teaching. Find out how to... ensure your
assessments are fair, reliable, and valid; construct assessments that meet the
level of cognitive demand expected of students; create select-response items and
understand technology-enhanced items that are increasingly being used on
assessments; use constructed-response items and develop scoring criteria such as
rubrics; and analyze student results on assessments and use feedback more
effectively. This second edition features updated examples that reflect the Common
Core State Standards as well as other content standards and new, useful samples of
teacher-friendly techniques for strengthening classroom assessment practices. No
matter what grade level or subject area you teach, this practical book will become
your go-to resource for designing effective assessments.
Adolescent Literacy Richard T. Boon 2013-01-01 Help improve adolescents'
comprehension skills across content areas with this practical textbook, developed
for teachers of students in Grades 6-12 with and without disabilities.

5/5

Downloaded from admin.aiacompanystore.com on August 9, 2022 by guest

